
OPN needs your HELP! 

 

Our mission is to bring you the most current post-polio and related information through 

the newsletter and the website. We also plan to have an Ohio Post-Polio Conference in 

the Fall of 2015. 

 

Our expenses have been rising, due to increases in printing and postage for the newsletter 

and the maintenace of the website. OPN dues and donations are our only source of 

income. We want to keep the dues as low as possible. 

 

You can help in two ways. 

 

First - Please check your expiration date on the label of your newsletter. If today’s date is 

later than your expiration date, please send a check to “OPN” (dues are $10 a year). 

(OPN Membership year is September through August) 

 

If you would agree to receive the newsletter by e-mail and print it at home, please let us 

know. That would help a lot! 

 

Any donations are also very much appreciated. 

 

Second – Encourage others to join OPN! There is an application form in the newsletter 

and on the website. 

 

OPN provides education, resources, and valuable information for polio survivors. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at any time or send a message via the “Contact Us” Page. 

Thank you for supporting OPN! 

 

Patrick Kelly, OPN President 

(740) 374-0538 


